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In the spirit of our commitment to investing in our communities, Hopkins & Carley started the New Year with monetary 
donations to Good Tidings Foundation, Second Harvest Food Bank, Wine to Water, Farmworker Caravan, and the Stroke 
Awareness Foundation. These donations are in addition to the time we spent working with these organizations (and 
others) as highlighted here. 

We make these contributions with heartfelt appreciation for your patronage and to highlight our collective ability to 
come together and create a brighter future for our community. 

Wishing you and your loved ones a Happy New Year filled with prosperity, health, and happiness.
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/LDR9CpYB3piz8268TP6jsm?domain=goodtidings.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ZmkrCqx63qSO5Qw5CXby0K?domain=shfb.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/trqCCrkB3rHAvqJvi4HNgt?domain=wtw.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/EjwlCv2R3yHW69V6SAEWH8?domain=farmworkercaravan.blogspot.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/tScfCwp23zSL1jr1u1kHCb?domain=strokeinfo.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/tScfCwp23zSL1jr1u1kHCb?domain=strokeinfo.org
http://www.hopkinscarley.com/uploads/pdf/2023/2024communitycommitmentbooklet.pdf

